ICPA Board Meeting 

Wednesday, February 11, 2009 – 3:00 PM Central for 30 Minutes
Board Attendees Present:  Cindy Hazlett, Mario Aleman, Mike Rafferty, Margo Hammar, Lynda Westerfield, Bobby Butler, Steve Aiello, Christina Fanfara, Jay Mittleman
Officer Attendees Present: Amy Morgan, Stacey Krause, Kary Lippe, Ann Lister
Guests Present: Larry Hanson

Minutes

Quorum has been met. 
1. Minutes Approval - Margo moved for approval of January 28th minutes. Mario Seconded. All in favor, none against. Motion passed, minutes approved.

2. Officer Report 
a. Survey monkey report results on website updates - Rick is waiting on more information on results before discussion. 
b. Web posting of new officers – need to update Chairman name, otherwise everything reflects the correct names.

3. Service Provider Spotlight feature 
a. Lynda said that the service provider committee would like feedback on how the spotlight reads. 
b. Albert Saphir is the next spotlight. 
c. These are email spotlights, not posted on the website.

4. Conference Committee Report – Ann, Stacey & Margo: 
a. We are on the tail end of the planning process. Everything is being shipped and we are doing well financially. We will be making a nice profit on this conference. 
b. Joe is unable to attend. There are approximately 20 slots available. 
c. Cindy has received the signs for the blood drive. 
5. Financial Report – Stacey has sent out the financial report for January. She tried to put comments next to all the entries in January and she can provide details for anyone that has questions. 

6. Charity – Margo asked if we wanted to split our charity donations with another charity that is more international. It was decided that we have more U.S. members by far and staying with Make-A-Wish was good for now.

7. Legal – Larry said there were not any additional legal updates at this time.

8. Additional  

a. Cindy mentioned having a conference rate and conference/hotel rate for the 10 year conference in Hawaii to enforce people staying at the hotel.

b. Margo mentioned that at a BIS conference she was asked by Commerce if ICPA is going to begin making comments and weighing in on legislation as a group. The consensus was that was not within our charter or fulfills our purpose to weigh in on legislation as a group. It would however, be within our purview to associate ourselves with Commerce in an educational forum. Larry mentioned his new group, Global Trade Regulatory Review could do the commenting on ICPA’s behalf. Margo mentioned providing information to the membership on how to comment on legislation themselves would be a good way to facilitate change.
Meeting Concluded 

Next meeting – Wednesday February 25, 2009 – 3:00 PM Central 
